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ONE EMPLOYEE TERMINATED, ANOTHER RESIGNED FOR 

IMPROPER ACCEPTANCE OF GIFTS 

Activity Date: August 14, 2018 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2018-328 

 

An Amtrak Trainmaster was terminated from his position on August 14, 2018, and an 

Amtrak executive resigned from his position in lieu of termination on August 17, 2018. 

The Chicago-based employees violated company policy by accepting gifts from the 

owner of a firm doing business with Amtrak and by intentionally providing false or 

misleading information to the Amtrak Office of Inspector General.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Posted: 8/21/2018 

OIG Investigative Case Number: IL-17-0072-O 


